
                Broughton Primary School 

www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk  

office@my-bps.co.uk 

 01536 790 282  

Friday 16th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for taking the time to record your thoughts in the book of memories for Queen Elizabeth II.  

School is closed on Monday 19th September and will re-open on Tuesday 20th September. 

Reminders  

At the start of the school year a few reminders about school policy that will help things run smoothly: 

✓ School uniform- So all children are warm- don’t forget that summer dresses will go away at the end 

of September as the weather turns cooler. 

✓ Pierced ears- To prevent damage to ear lobes, earrings must be removed before PE and swimming. 

Children must be able to do this themselves. Plasters on ears are not permitted. 

✓ Long hair- For health and safety- this should be tied back – this applies to both boys and girls. 

✓ Medication in school - the school will give prescription medication only in school hours. Please fill 

out a medication consent form on line and email to Office@my-bps.co.uk 

✓ Remember to fill out the e-consent for dismissal and walking off site at the end of the day - this was 

sent by ParentMail on the 31st August. This will close on 30th September. 

✓ School kit is being found all over the school and the field without names. If you name your items 

they will find their way back to you. 

 

Term Break School Closes Back to School 

October Half Term Friday 21st October 3.15/20 Tuesday 1st November 2022 

Christmas  Friday 16th December 2.00pm Wednesday 4th January 2023 

February Half Term Friday 10th February 3.15/20 Monday 20th February 2023 

Easter  Friday 31st March 2.00pm Monday 17th April 2023 

May Half Term  Friday 26th May 3.15/20 Tuesday 6th June 2023 

Summer Friday 21st July 2.00pm  Wednesday 6th September 2023 

 
 

Enjoy the weekend,   

 

Claire Shortt  

Headteacher 
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